Parco Grifeo 30 (i) Naples, Italy June 4, 1964

Dr.Paul Dudley White 264 Beacon Street Boston, Mass. U. S. A.

Dear Paul:

Herewith are copies of a letter from a Dr. Sam Roberts and my reply. Probably nothing will come of this but one can never tell. I trust you do not object to my suggestion about the Foundation as the trustee. Any suggestions?

Pavel Luki hopes to join us in Helsinki (Aug. 27-29) and bring a young doctor with him, the latters I hope, to stay for a week or two in the field in Karelia to see how we work. All this contingent, of course, on the provision of nc-cost hospitality in Finland which I shall try to arrange.

This is being mailed on your birthday so I send extra salutations.

As ever.

Ancel Keys, Chairman.